MCGILL SOCIETY OF TORONTO L. M. ARKLEY, President 25 King Street, West. TORONTO, April 6. 1921. J. R. DONALD, Secretary Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., L.L.D., McGill University, Montreal. P.Q. Dear Sir Arthur: The Executive Committee of the Society were delighted to hear that you will probably be able to attend at the Annual Meeting to be held on the 25th instant. It is expected that arrangements will be made so that the meeting may be held at Hart House. At the meeting of the Executive Committee held yesterday afternoon, I was instructed to write to you to ascertain whether you could now advise us definitely that you will be present at our meeting. We are anxious to advise the members of the Society of your coming, as we are certain that they will all be anxious to meet you. I would be very much obliged, therefore, if you would advise me at as early a date as possible that you will be present with us on the 25th instant. Faithfully yours,

8. Trowers

Secretary.